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News Updates Remember we are on twitter @francisaskew 

Dear parents/carers  

 

We are almost at the end of the Spring half term, the mornings are lighter and it is lighter at 

night earlier now.  It feels like Spring is coming. 

Remember school finishes tonight and school is closed for  children tomorrow, 

Friday 17th February. 

 

Wear Red Day for Children’s Heart Surgery 

Thank you so much for the money you raised. We will be sending off a cheque for £151.36 to 

the charity. 

 

LifeVac Lifesaving Apparatus 

Thank you to all those parents who have asked about the device which can sometimes help 

when a child is choking. Parents have asked about fund raising.  We are very lucky that Fiona 

from West Hull Community Rugby Club has offered to buy us one of these appliances.  We 

are very grateful for her help. 

New Babies 

We welcome all our new staff’s babies: Penelope to Mrs Enwright, Griff to Mrs 

Bibbington, Leo to Ms Martin and our newest, James to Mrs Longden.  

Mrs Enwright will be back after the half term holiday. 

 

Bikes, scooters and cars. 
Please remember to put your bikes and scooters in the bike shed or as near to the bike shed as possible if 

there is no room.  Please lock them up as we can’t take any responsibility for them. No bikes or scooters 

should be left on the drive as this is the access for ambulances and fire engines. In an emergency we 

don’t want to have to waste time moving equipment to allow these vehicles in. 

 

Parking for parents is in the large car parks to the right of the school.  There is no parking for parents or 

visitors in front of the school, this is for staff only.  This is   especially important at dinnertimes when 

there are a lot of nursery children moving about the site. 

 

Thanks 

Thank you to all those parents who have been taking part in some of the projects set for home, 

especially Foundation 2 and 1KL.  You are all so talented and we look   forward to some more 

challenges we can set you. 

 

Gentle Reminder 
There are a number of children who do not have PE kit in school. All children must do PE as part of the 

curriculum.  We try to lend kit to children if we have spare but often we do not have enough.  Occasion-

ally children forget to bring their kit, that’s understandable, but some children regularly don’t bring kit.  

Try to get them in the habit of remembering it themselves. This is the same for sandshoes. 

 
Please remember we expect children to read a minimum of five times a week.  Please record this in the 

Reading diaries.  If a child has forgotten their reading book, don’t worry they can read a book from home 

and you can just write a note to the teacher. Spelling is a key area for the school so please check your 

child is learning their spellings and doing their homework. 
 
Have a lovely holiday   

Mrs R Murray 
 

SpringTerm 1.4 2017 

Dates for your Diary 

 Thurs 16.2-Finish for half 

term 

 Fri 17.2-School closed for 

children 

 Mon 27.2-Children back 

 Thurs 8.3-World Book Day 

 Wed 8.3-Parents’ evening 

(except Y2) 

 Thurs 9.3-Parents evening 

(except 6SB) 

 Fri 10.3.-3-4pm Drop in with 

PCSO Peterson 

 Tues 21.3– 100% assembly 

 Thurs 21.3– Singing Club 

concert 

 Tues 28.3– KS1 Easter     

Parade 

 Wed 29th– KS2 Easter     

Parade 

 30.3-F1 and F2 Easter Parade 

 Mon 3.4 –Theatre in school –

Jungle Book 

 Fri 7.4-finish for Easter 

 Mon 24.4-Children back 

 Fri 26.5-finish half term 

 Tues 6.6-Children back 

 Fri 21.7.2017– School finishes 

for Summer 

Best Classes 

 

WB 6.2.17 

 

Attendance-5/6 RK 99.7% 

 

PE Kit –5AF– 90% 

 

Reading– 5/6RK-97% 

 

Sandshoes– 4LW– 100% 

 

 
 


